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  18th September 2023 
 
 
  Dear Parent/Carer  
 
  Re: Guest Speaker - Andrew Grant - Chairperson, Strategy & Communications, UK with Teneo   
  (former owner of Tulchan) 

 
I am delighted to inform you that on Thursday 21st September 2023 your child will attend a talk by Andrew 
Grant.  
 
The talk is a reflection on his life and the lessons he has learned along the way. Andrew’s life lessons can aid 
your child in their studies and personal aspirations to ensure that they are ready to take on all that life has to 
offer. He comes with an excellent pedigree and is a noted motivational speaker. This does mean that your child’s 
period 4 lesson will not go ahead, instead they will go straight to the Main Hall after period 3. 
 
Andrew has an impressive career history and entrepreneurial background which he will talk to the students 
about, giving them an insight into his career path and how this has developed over time. Below you can see a 
brief bio of his experiences:  
 
Andrew Grant founded Tulchan in May 2000. 
 
He has some 20 years experience of advising Corporates and Management on their financial communications. 
He has advised many of the UK’s leading companies and his work has encompassed most of the major sectors 
including financial services, consumer industries and the media. He also has extensive experience of advising 
private equity. He is regarded as one of the leading transaction advisors in London and plays an active role in 
the transactions advised on by Tulchan. 
 
His current clients are Marks & Spencer, Standard Life and Whitbread. He also provides a senior advisory role to 
many of Tulchan’s clients in support of their direct client teams. 
 
I hope that your child finds the talk inspirational and informative. Students are given the opportunity to submit 
questions via Satchel One. 
 
Yours sincerely 

     
Mr M Mitchell    Ms C Stewart   Mr D Hazlehurst 
Year 9 Achievement Co-ordinator Careers Advisor  Assistant Principal 
mxm@hayes.bromley.sch.uk  cds@hayes.bromley.sch.uk dhh@hayes.bromley.sch.uk 

T: 020 8462 2767     E: postmaster@hayes.bromley.sch.uk     www.hayes.bromley.sch.uk     @HayesSecondary 
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